
National FAA Safety Team presents:

REMINDER--2013 Safety Stand Down (Glendale CC) NTSB Panel

Mem + FREE Lunch, (See Parking- FREE)

GCC and the GCC Aviation & Space Club
together with the FAA Safety FAASTeam is
pleased to host a presentation offered by select
Aviation Experts and a Real NTSB, (National
Transportion Safety Board) Investigator for this
year's 2013 National Safety Stand Down.
Thousands of pilots across the country will come
together as a Safety Community to participate in
a dynamic, interactive program devoted to Local
Safety Issues, Loss of Control, and the number
one aviation fatal factor – Human Error.
Directions: The attendees may park in Lot C without a
parking permit.  If they park in any other lot, they will need to
already have a permit for that lot (for example a staff/faculty
member who has a staff/faculty permit).  We will not allow
attendees to park without permits in any other lot, other than
Lot C (levels 1 and 2 of the parking structure). PARKING
MAP: http://www.glendale.edu/index.aspx?page=1733

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


